From: Patricia Sellinger patsell@umich.edu

Subject: FOIA DRA 0593-16

Date: January 27, 2017 at 3:05 PM

To: Draplin, Derek Draplin@mackinac.org

Dear Mr. Draplin:

Due to the large number of Freedom of Information Act requests the University has had pending, we are still processing your request DRA 0593-16. We anticipate that we will complete the response within the next week to ten days.

Thank you,

## Patricia Sellinger

Patricia J. Sellinger
Chief Freedom of Information Officer
University of Michigan
2025 Fleming Administration Building
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-1340
Phone 734-763-5082
Fax 734-763-1399
patsell@umich.edu

On Tue, Jan 10, 2017 at 3:47 PM, Patricia Sellinger patsell@umich.edu> wrote:

Dear Mr. Draplin:

We are processing your request.

In our letter of December 12, 2016, we estimated that we will complete the response to your request within four weeks from the date of receipt of your deposit. Your deposit was received by the University on December 20, 2016. We estimate that we will complete the response by January 24, 2017 (the University was closed from December 24, 2016 - January 2, 2017, so that week is not included in the four-week calculation). This time frame estimate is provided pursuant to Section 4 (8) of the Michigan Freedom of Information Act, and is a nonbinding good faith estimate.

Thank you,

Patricia Sellinger

Patricia J. Sellinger
Chief Freedom of Information Officer
University of Michigan
2025 Fleming Administration Building
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-1340
Phone 734-763-5082
Fax 734-763-1399
patsell@umich.edu

On Tue, Jan 10, 2017 at 3:34 PM, Draplin, Derek < <u>Draplin@mackinac.org</u>> wrote:

Our check was cashed Dec. 21, but we haven't received the FOIA results yet. Any idea why?

Thanks,

Derek Draplin CapCon Reporter (734) 560-8543 @ddraplin

On Don to and at the 7 AM Channan Adalan shillow Quemich adv mailtachillow Quemich advantage

